
 

  

 

Operation Backpack 
Drive-Through Food Distribution  

 

Dates:  
● Wednesday, December 2nd (4:00-5:00pm) 
● Wednesday, December 16th (4:00-5:00pm) 
● Wednesday, January 13th    (4:00-5:00pm) 
● Wednesday, January 27th   (4:00-5:00pm)  

 
Locations:  

● Hazelwood East High School (11300 Dunn Rd) 
● Hazelwood West High School (1 Wildcat Ln) 
● Hazelwood Central High School (15875 New Halls Ferry Rd) 

 
All ​three​ locations will be open on each date.  

 
Two​ bags of food per child, per day will be distributed.  

There are no backpacks available at this time, only food bags 
containing enough food for the weekend will be provided.  

Available while supplies last.   
 
In support of our ​Help Hazelwood Get Healthy Campaign​ we will also 

have medical resource kits for our families (one kit per family) on 
Wednesday, December 2, 2020. 


